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Warbleton Parish Council

2023/24 Precept

Councillors are reminded that the precept (the amount of tax we raise from properties in Warbleton Parish) can only be agreed at full Council. This will be debated at Council on 12th January. Setting the precept is the responsibility of all councillors and cannot be delegated to any Committee.

Budget funding

It is for councillors and the Council to determine the budget for 2023/24 and how it is funded. Councillors should first agree the budget before any decision is taken on funding. Essentially funding can come either fully from the precept or with an element funded from General Reserves, but the latter option can only be sustained for a short period. In 2022/23, the Council agreed that £1,000 of the budget should be funded from General Reserves, given the transitory nature of some of the budget items. 

The FGP Committee recommends that the 2023/24 budget be fully funded by the precept.

Precept Calculation

The tax base for Warbleton Parish has increased from 728.6 to 728.8 – essentially this is no change from last year. (8 parishes within Wealden DC area saw a tax base reduction, 1 was flat and all remaining parishes have an increase).

The proposed budget for 2023/24 is £23,790.55.

If the Council follows the FGP recommendation, the estimated impact on a Band D property would be to increase the portion of the Council Tax attributable to Warbleton Parish by £4.35 per annum, from £28.29 to £32.64 per annum. 

If councillors agree a different budget figure or a diferent means of funding the budget, a revised calculation will be provided at the Council meeting.









Cllr Steve Williamson
Chairman F&GP Committee
6th January 2023
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